Dear Caregiver,

Are you interested in expanding your work hours? Often times we are asked for referrals
by individuals who are seeking care giving services. To help them connect with
caregivers, we are starting a Caregivers Online Directory. Access to the Directory will be
limited to Case Managers who work with the agencies that we work with. In other words,

“your information will not be shared with the general public. If you are interested in
expanding your work hours by working with one or more additional people, please
complete the enclosed application and return it to:

GT Financial Services

113 North Monroe St.

Sturgis, MI 49091

Or fax it to us at 877-203-4139.
Providing us with this information wili not guarantee additional hours; however, it will
give you the opportunity to connect with others who are looking for workers. This could

result in you being contacted, interviewed and possibly hired to assist others who may
not have enough workers to meet their care needs.

" Regards,

GT Financial Services Customer Service Team





